
State Minister of Justice Hiraguchi receives a courtesy visit from Mr. 
Bounsavad Boupha and others on November 21, 2018.

On Tuesday, December 4, 2018, State Minister Hiraguchi received a 
courtesy visit from Mr. Bounsavad Boupha, Vice Minister of Justice of the 
Lao People’s Democratic Republic, and other government officials. An 
overview is as follows.

State Minister Hiraguchi welcomed the honorable guests from Laos 
and stated that he would like to further enhance legal-affairs cooperation 
between the two countries.
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Vice Minister Boupha, in return, expressed his appreciation for the 
20th anniversary of Japan’s legal technical assistance in Laos and stated that 
he would also like to further strengthen the cooperative relationship between 
the two countries in legal affairs.


